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3rd and 4th Grade Honors Reading Program
This year, as in years past, Friends of St. Timothy’s with the help of the school librarian is sponsoring a voluntary Honors Reading program for the 3rd and 4th graders of St. Timothy’s School.
Students may elect to participate in the program which will begin Monday, October 7, 2013 and end on Friday, May 9, 2014.  
During that time participants will be reading books at or above their grade levels in order to achieve either Bronze, Silver or Gold level Certificate Awards.   Bronze readers will have read 15 books throughout the year, Silver readers will have read 20 and to receive the Gold reader status, students must read 25 books. An Honorary non-certificate award will be given to students who read 10 books. 
In addition to the awards at the other levels, students who reach the Silver level (20 books) will be awarded a t-shirt that they can wear to school on Fridays.  At the end of the year, readers at all levels will be invited to an Ice Cream Social to be held in May, 2014 where the award for the most books read, a $50 gift certificate to Quail Ridge Books, will be given to the students in the 3rd and 4th grades who read the most books.
Students should select titles from both fiction and nonfiction.  In an effort to expand the reading experience, students are asked to read at least 5 titles from both of these groups (i.e. 10 fiction and 5 nonfiction, 5 fiction and 10 nonfiction, 15 fiction and 10 nonfiction).  
In addition, students will be encouraged to read books from different genres.  Though this is optional, those students that have read from all of the genres (science fiction, fantasy, historical fiction, biography, poetry, mystery, realistic fiction, and folktales/legends) will receive a special honor at the end of the year.  Hopefully this will encourage readers to try books that are not typical reading selections for them.  
Each student who decides to participate in the program will receive an Honors Reading Folder.  These folders contain everything students need to track their progress.  A student may join the program at any time. 

Students will complete “Journal Sheets” as they read and turn them in to the Media Center.  Throughout the year, as students read enough books to complete the various levels, they will be recognized and rewarded accordingly.  
Sarah Stanley, our librarian, has a list of suggested books; however, students may choose additional titles.  If parents and students have questions they are welcome to contact Mrs. Stanley at sstanley@sttimothys.org.  
The students really enjoy this program and benefit a great deal from the additional reading it encourages.  So, let the reading begin!
